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From: Veldhuizen, Tanya@DWR <Tanya.Veldhuizen@water.ca.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 10:33 AM


To: Stuart, Jeff@NOAA


Subject: Clifton Court - herbicide treatments


Hi Jeff,


I am responding to your questions regarding the Clifton Court herbicide treatments. I wanted to get clarification on your


question about copper concentration threshold level. Do you have time today for a call?


Thanks,


Tany


Tanya Veldhuizen, Program Manager I


Chief, Water Quality and Special Projects Section


O&M Environmental Assessment Branch


California Department of Water Resources


Tanya.Veldhuizen@water.ca.gov


office #: (916) 657-3609


cell #: (916) 539-6741



